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ESIP RFP Evaluation Report and Intent to Award

	The Manasquan School District issued an RFP for ESIP services to be provided by a qualified ESCO to improve energy efficiency in the district. The RFP was advertised on May 5, 20222 in The Coast Star with proposals due to the Board office on June 23, 2022. The District received one response, from Honeywell International, Inc. The District has evaluated the proposal and found it to be responsive to the District’s request. Pending an interview with Honeywell scheduled for July 18, 2022, it is the intent of the Board to award Honeywell with a contract to perform these services. The full Honeywell proposal is available at: https://www.manasquanschools.org/Page/6759 .
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